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No. 1602. 3/ %x Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
0. 12 /

Krung Kasem Road,
Bangkok 10100.

7@ February B.E. 2549 (2008)
Dear Mrs. Merlin-Scholtes,

Subject : Regional Programme on Capacity Building for Sustainable

Recovery and Risk Reduction in Tsunami Affected Countries

Please refer to your Note dated 15 December 2005, concerning the above-

mentioned programme.

We, in consultation with the Department of Disaster Prevention and Mitigation

(DDPM), are pleasud to endorse the said regional programme as proposed

L

Please be assured of our full cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Sl

A{Apinan Phatarathiyanon)
Deputy Direclor ~{ieneral
: Acting Director Gencral
Thailand Taternational Developrent { Cooperation mgenay

Mrs. Joana Merlin-Scholtes,
UN Resident Coordinator,
UNDP Resident Representative,

BANGKOK.




